
December 4, 2006

US Mail

Vikie Bailey-Goggins, Administrator
Oregon Public Utility Commission
550 Capitol Street NE, Suite 215
Salem, OR 97308-2148

Re: Affiliated Master Service Agreement
Docket No. UI-248 (OPUC Order No. 06-250)

Dear Ms. Bailey-Goggins:

Enclosed is a signed copy of the Affiliated Master Service Agreement (MSA) between
Portland General Electric Company (PGE) and its affiliates. The MSA was originally filed on
March 24, 2006, in OPUC Docket No. UI-248 and approved by the Commission in Order No.
06-250, dated May 25, 2006.

For your information, a copy of the PGE/Affiliates Master Service Agreement with signatures
is Attachment 1 to this letter. A copy of the list of active affiliates covered in the Master
Service Agreement is included in Exhibit A to the Master Service Agreement.

Sincerely,

/s/ Patrick G. Hager
Manager, Regulatory Affairs

Encls.

c: Barbara Halle
David White
Jay Dudley
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Portland General Electric Company 



Attachment 1

Signed copies of

PGE/Affiliates Master Services Agreement

With

Addendum 1






























































































































































































